
What: Join a study group this semester! The Learning Centers are offering FREE, 

non-credit study groups for several courses this Fall 2017 semester. 
 

Study groups offer an opportunity for students to engage in a collaborative learning 
environment and focus on course material each week. Each study group is led by an 
undergraduate student (peer leader), who help members understand the course 
concepts and principles, get organized, feel more prepared, and address questions. 
 
Groups meet once each week for 80 minutes. If you sign up for a study group, it is 
expected that you attend each session. You are allowed 2 absences; on the third 
absence, you will be removed from the session and your spot will be given to a student 
on the waiting list. 
 

When: Registration begins at noon on Friday, Sept. 8 until noon on Friday, Sept 22.  

Study groups begin Tuesday, Sept. 12 and end Wednesday, Dec. 6.  
 

How: To register, please visit https://secure.rutgers.edu/rlcstudygroup/login.aspx.  

 
Once you sign in with your net ID and password, you can view the meeting times and 
locations. You must be enrolled in the course and can only participate in one study 
group for the course. When you register, you are committing to attend the study group 
for the full semester.  
 
Registration is on a first-come, first-served basis. Study group times and locations are 
subject to change.  
 

For more information or any questions, please contact 
learningassistants@echo.rutgers.edu. 
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